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Rome, 11" June 2015

Agreement between WIFSA (World International Figure
Skating Association) and FIRS

It is with great pleasure that FIRS announces that the WIFSA is now part of our family.

We would like all the National Federations to get in touch with the local association of
InLine Figure Skating. ( ffedronic@hotmail.com )

The FIRS Artistic Technical Committee will check the rules with WISFA and will work
to improve this discipline. The work will start right after the next World
Championships in Cali.

We are also happy to communicate that Mr. Frederic Fredonic, WIFSA President, will
become Member of the Artistic Technical Committee.

Kind regards
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Margaret Brooks Sabatino Aracu
Chairman President
of the Artistic Technical Committee
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